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September 29, 2020

To Whom it May Concern:

On behalf of Calvary Chapel Vero Beach, I would like to offer a letter of
recommendation for Pinnacle Construction Inc, and specifically its
President, Pete Clements, for the work performed on two major projects at
our Vero Beach campus.

Pinnacle served as the general contractor for the building of our new
sanctuary and for the remodel of the previous sanctuary. All of the work
was done with the highest level of workmanship, attention to detail and
quality along with a focus on professionalism. Both jobs were performed
under a very tight schedule and tight budget and I am happy to report that
both projects were completed on time and within budget. Truly a
remarkable accomplishment!

The finish work was top notch and all the subs were clean, courteous, and
professional. It was a pleasure to work with them all. We would not
hesitate to engage Pinnacle again when the occasion arises.

Sincerely,
Calvary Chapel Vero Beach, Inc.
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Michael Ochsner
Administrative Pastor




